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From: Olga Cormack 

Sent: 07 November 2020 10:44

To: localplan

Subject: AINNE004

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

CAUTION: External Email 

Dear Mr  

Thank you for the information for AINNE004 detailing the proposed planning adjacent to our house. 

It was comforting to note that the green landscaped area has been maintained between our property and the new 
proposed houses. 

Regards 

William & Olga Cormack 
 

 
 


